
December 4th, 2012 
 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
On December 3rd, 2012, The River Road High School Booster Club donated $2,400 to the 
athletic department.  Athletics will use that money to replace old, worn-out weight and off-
season equipment.  We can’t thank these nice folks enough for the donation.  Their 
generosity is greatly, appreciated. 
 
-Jayme Carr 
Athletic Director 


